
1

Watts Remy

From: Lesslie Jones <sumacspring@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:34 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please vote no on SB 103

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
farms need to be able to have their "right to farm" protection and water rights exemptions, plus keep regulation at a 
minimum. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lesslie Jones 
80706 Joseph Creek Rd 
Enterprise, OR 97828 
sumacspring@gmail.com 
 


